

Office of the Chief Medical Examiner 7007 – 116th Street Edmonton, Alberta T6H 5R8 Canada Telephone: 780-427-4987 www.justice.gov.ab.ca./ocme

April 5, 2013

Mr. Dave Price Box 266 Acme, AB T0M 0A0

Dear Mr. Price,

At the request of the Health Quality Council of Alberta, Dr. Anny Sauvageau, Chief Medical Examiner for Alberta brought the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner (OCME) file related to the investigation into the death of your son Greg Michael Price forward for review by the Fatality Review Board.

The Board reviewed the file on March 15, 2013 and did not recommend a public fatality inquiry.

If you disagree with this decision and have additional information you would like to share with the Board you are welcome to send a letter to the attention of Mr. Don McDermid; Chair Fatality Review Board. Letters can me mailed to Mr. McDermid in care of the Edmonton Office of the Chief Medical Examiner.

Sincerely.

Kim Borden OCME/FRB Liaison

cc: OCME file # 1019-0457

Albertan

Freedom To Create, Spirit To Achieve.